

St. George's Roman Catholic Parish

Box 190 Assiniboia, Sask. S0H 0B0

stgeorge@sasktel.net www.stgeorgesrc.ca

St. Louis Parish Box 176 Mossbank, Sask.

S0H 3G0

The Lord
Raises Up
Those
That Are
Bowed Down

TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

SEPT. 9, 2012

Tuesday, Sept 11 🕆 FR. JOEL RAMA by Francois & Armande Morin

7:00 P M

10:30 A M ROSS-PAYANT

7:00 P M SABOURIN FAMILIES by Henri & Lorraine Bouvier

** MINISTRIES GATHERING with Fr. Ron Andree **

Friday, Sept 14 THERESE BAKER by Sara Bouvier

11:00 A M PRAIRIE VILLA

Saturday, Sept 15 PSTEVE DUMBA by Dorothy Shenner

7:30 PM SUNDAY MASS ~ ASSINIBOIA

Sunday, Sept 16 9:00 AM SUNDAY MASS ~ WILLOW BUNCH 11:00 AM SUNDAY MASS ~ ASSINIBOIA

RECONCILIATION: Before Mass or by appointment

MARRIAGES: Contact priest at least 6 months prior

BAPTISMS: Contact priest 2 months prior

House Blessings By Appointment

Fr. Joy Montiague, Pastor

in oo, monagae, racio

St. George's Parish Hall
Hall Reservations & Information
Pastoral Care Group Co-ordinator
Bulletin Submission Thursdays by 2:00
Parish Secretary Thursdays after 2:00

Praise the Lord, O my soul!

Tel: 642-4439 Fax: 642-3633 Parish CELL Phone 640-9546

Tel: 642-4633

Rita Walters Tel: 642-4398 (home)

Mary Chipak Tel: 642-3583
Email: st.georges.bulletin@gmail.com
Sherryl Lariviere Office Tel: 642-4439

Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time: September 9th

The good steward must not show favoritism. The rich may have many material gifts to share, but St. James reminds us in the second reading that God has chosen the world's poor to be rich in faith and inheritors of God's kingdom.

<u>Camp Lemieux</u> really needs as much help as we can muster to clean up and prepare the camp for winter. We will be having a general clean-up of buildings and grounds beginning at 9:00 am on Saturday, September 29, 2012. Lunch will be provided. It will be a fantastic chance for fellowship as well as for building and renewing old friendships. If you can come out and maybe even bring along some friends and family to help for even a couple of hours please call or text message Justin at 306-220-6803 or e-mail him at justfoley@sasktel.net and let us know. We look forward to seeing you.

Keep open Thursday evening, SEPT. 13th: ** DATE CHANGED from OCT. 11th **
7:00 P M Mass followed by a Presentation on Ministries, led by Fr. Ron Andree for everyone, especially people serving in the different ministries, including lay services.

Anyone interested in R C I A: the program will be starting this fall, in September. Please call Fr. Joy 642-4439.

All are invited to the Archdiocese of Regina's Annual Workshop for Parish Ecumenical Representatives to be held on Saturday, Sept 29th, from 9:30 a.m. to 3 p.m., at Leboldus High School, Regina. The Ecumenical Commission of the Archdiocese of Regina is co-ordinating the workshop, which is entitled The Coming Together. Sr. Bernadette Feist and 1st Nations Elder Robert Bellegarde will be the presenters for the workshop.

For more information, contact your parish office or Susan Klein at 352-1651.

<u>Assiniboia & District Pro-Life meeting</u> - Tues., September 11, at the Assiniboia Alliance Church, starting at 7:30 p.m. All interested people are welcome to come and share ideas.

<u>Petitions from the Pro-Life Caucus in Ottawa</u> showing support for a coming pro-life motion are in today's bulletins and at the back of the church. Please complete a petition <u>by Sept. 16</u> so they can be sent to our MP, David Anderson. One petition per person and please do not write anything on the back.

NOTE :Bulletin Inserts on Stewardship: A Way of Life, as one of our fall focus programs

Rachel's Vineyard will be hosting a retreat weekend for healing from the pain of abortion. The weekend will be held on Oct. 19-21, 2012. For more information about the retreat or to register, please contact Bonnie at r.vineyardsk@sasktel.net or call 1-306-480-8911.

Spiritual exercises focusing on God's forgiveness, compassion, and mercy help participants work through any repressed grief or anger that may exist as a result of an abortion. Thank you for supporting Rachel's Vineyard Ministries. Please pray for us and all those attending our upcoming retreat. Take care and God bless.

2012 Bishops' Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada

(CCCB – Ottawa)... The Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada will be held in parishes across the country on September 29 and 30, 2012. The Collection was established by the Bishops of Canada in 1975. It supports the work the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB) by assisting dioceses to pay their annual per capita assessment to the CCCB. Any funds raised in excess of the assessed amount are available to the diocese for its own purposes.

In order to help parishes, Church media and diocesan communications services promote the Collection, the CCCB is making available an electronic version of the promotional kit on its website, www.cccb.ca.

There are many meaningful events taking place this fall in the Catholic Church: the Synod of Bishops on the New Evangelization, the canonization of Blessed Kateri Tekakwitha, the 50th anniversary of the opening of the Second Vatican Council, as well as the launching of the Year of Faith by Pope Benedict XVI. In this context of joy and celebration, the Bishops of Canada are calling on the generosity of the faithful to ensure the success of the Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada.

The Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops is the national assembly of the Bishops of Canada. It was founded in 1943 and officially recognized by the Holy See in 1948. After the Second Vatican Council (1962–65), the CCCB became part of a worldwide network of Episcopal Conferences, established in 1965 as an integral part of the life of the universal Church.

- → A BIG CONGRATULATIONS to Wilfred & Aline Farwell on their 50th Wedding Anniversary, this weekend! Also the same to Leon & Annabelle Hartman, who celebrated their 50th recently!
- Let us hold in prayer the family and friends of the dearly departed, especially:
- Leo Lesperance, John Kostal and Judy Fortier.

Saturday / Sunday Ministries

Saturday, Sept 15 Please Volunteer Collection Greeters & Offerings Tim & Annette Kesslering Family Rosary Leaders Ron Scheltgen Readers Anette Pryce Jean-Marc Rossignol Communion Ministers Carla Leduc Andy LeClaire Cross Bearer PLEASE VOLUNTEER Candle Bearers Altar Servers PLEASE Sunday, Sept 16 Collection Please Volunteer Greeters & Offerings Lucille Pana Marie Shenher Rosary Leaders Irene Clermont Janice Erfle Readers Vicki Kachuik Communion Ministers Don Kachuik Philip Kachuik Vicki Kachuik Cross Bearer Alex Kwasnicki Nikki Beaubien Candle Bearers Alyssa Kwasnicki Altar Servers Christina Franks Derek Beaubien

Church Finances

Saturday Collection Aug 25 - \$ 695.00 Sunday Collection Aug 26 - \$ 1304.11

Saturday Collection Sept 1 - \$ 399.00 Sunday Collection Sept 2 - \$ 1317.71

Thank You!

Can you hear the call? It's for you...

Do you need to know more about your faith?

Are you searching for help in your prayer life?

Respond to the call of your Baptism

Enjoy the challenge and deepen your faith

DARE TO COME & SEARCH

Applications for the new Fall Session of the Lay Ministry Formation Program will be accepted until September 15th. Call Judy Zolc or email: judyz@archregina.sk.ca

Check out the information on our web page

http://archregina.sk.ca/lay-ministryformation-program

Lay Ministry Formation Program Archdiocese of Regina (306) 352-1651 ext. 211 or 232